
How to apply for a school place
Children born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020 are due to 
start primary school in September 2024. 

To apply for a school place you must apply online by 15 January 2024 at  
www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions. 

For advice and guidance regarding the application process please contact 
01422 392617, option 1, and a Customer First Advisor will be able to assist you.

If you would like a leaflet about applying for a primary school place please 
contact your preferred school and register your child’s name. The leaflet will 
then be distributed by the primary school at the end of November 2023.

Information relating to Admission to Primary School 2024, including 
oversubscription criteria, is available at www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions.

The application process opens on 17 November 2023  
and the close date is 15 January 2024

Offers of school places will be made on 16 April 2024.

Starting School 
September 2024


